
Date:    August 1, 2022
To:       State Agencies and Cooperative Members
From:   Arizona Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ)
Re:       Notification of CONTRACT EXTENSION for Statewide Environmental

Laboratory Services for One (1) Month

The Arizona Department of Environmental Quality has “Extended” the following statewide
contracts for Environmental Laboratory Services for one (1) month to allow for completion of
Request for Proposal Solicitation #BPM004422 for new Environmental Laboratory Service
contracts.

Extended Contracts through August 31, 2022:

Contract # Supplier

ADEQ17-177216 Legend Technical
Services of AZ, Inc.

CTR058782
Eurofins Environment
Testing SW LLC -
CalScience

The following Contractors elected NOT to extend their contract through the end of August,
these contracts expired July 31, 2022:

ADEQ17-177218 Turner Laboratories,
Inc.

ADEQ18-198189 SGS NorthAmerica,
Inc.

If there are any questions, please contact Ana Machiche, Sr. Procurement Specialist at 602-771-4140 or
Machiche.Ana@azdeq.gov

mailto:Machiche.Ana@azdeq.gov

